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tion. This Leaflet will be specially valuable for distribution be-
fore the meetings.

Life Members' Certificates.
Miss Bessie MacMurchy, 254 Sherbourne Street, Toronto, has

been appointed by the Board to take charge of the certificates
of Life-Membership. Ap, àcations for buch certificates will,
therefore, be sent to her-address in future, instead of to Mrs.
MacLennan, as formerly.

Foreign Mission Committee's Report.
Five hundred copies of the Foreign Mission Committee's Re-

port have been placed at the disposal of our Board of Manage-
ment. Presidents of Presbyterial Societies, Auxiliaries, or
Mission Bands desiring a copy may have it by applying to the
Home Secretary, Mrs. Shortreed, 224 Jarvis Street, Toronto.

September Increase.
Presbyterial Societies.
HAMILTON. .Kilbride Auxiliary.
BARRi. .,..Midland "Paton " Mission Band.
OrTAwa .... Kinburn Auxiliary.

" .... Lowry Auxiliary.

Life Members Added in August
and September.

Mrs. Robert Johnston, and Mrs. John Ross, St. Andrew's
Auxiliary, Lindsay.

Mrs. James Stewart, Goder 'ch Auxiliary.
Mrs. William Yonge and Miss Mary Yonge, Woodlands Aux-

iliary.
Miss Jessie Greir, Cheerful Givers M. B., Westminster

Church, Toronto.
Mrs. A. L. Manson, Valetta Auxiliary.
Mrs. John K. Mitchell, Erskine Church Auxiliary, Toronto.


